
NEXT WEEK AT COLQUITZ                                 
   

May 1-May 5, 2023 

Hey Colquitz Families!  

Our Sustainable Resources teacher has paired with an organization called USANA 

for a fundraiser for the school garden. USANA has agreed to match up to $1000 

of all monies that we raise! 

If you would like to help support our school garden, the link to donate is below. 

Anything you give will be doubled! Please feel free to share the link with anyone 

you think might also like to support the program with a donation. Thanks for 

your support! 

https://usanafoundation-canada.givecloud.co/fundraisers/leslie-roberts 

 

Yearbooks are on sale now! Yearbooks cost $22.   To order 
your child a copy of the yearbook, please go to ybpay.ca and use the order ID 13717623.  If you are unable to 
order online, please bring $22 cash to Ms. Schuring in room 120. Deadline for orders is May 8th. 
 
Yearbooks include: 

 60+ colour pages of individual photos and fun memories from throughout the year.  
 Sturdy soft cover  
 Zoom insert that features current events and world news from the past year.  

 
KidsRun Victoria  
The 14th annual KidsRun Victoria is back IN PERSON after running (and walking!) online for 3 years.  KidsRun 
Victoria is a 100% volunteer organized run and has raised over $286,000 to date.  50% of the money raised 
goes to the Victoria Hospitals Foundation for purchases needed in the pediatric oncology clinic at VGH and the 
training of nurses.  The other 50% goes to the Island Kids Cancer Association which supports children and 
families during their challenging times.  Please mark May 7th, 2023 on your calendar and join in this year's 
event. Colquitz is supporting Kids Run with a goal to raise awareness of childhood cancers and to support 
Pediatric Oncology for Vancouver Island's Kids! We CAN make a difference!  Colquitz can be proud of the fact 
that we have, over the years, been able to significantly contribute to this local initiative.  Each pod has taken on 
a challenge to raise funds, such as treat sales and pod challenges. If your child is interested in volunteering at 
the event in the Kids Area, please contact Christine Crljenkovic at ccrljenkovic@sd61.bc.ca 

https://raceroster.com/events/2023/72473/kidsrun-victoria-2023 

 2023 — KidsRun Victoria 2023 — 

 
 

Have a Coffee for the KidsRun! 

The Colquitz staff and students are helping support the KidsRun Victoria 2023 cancer fundraiser taking place on May 7th.  

We have a series of fundraisers going on in the building, but families are invited to join the effort by buying a cup of 

delicious coffee at our Student Led Conference on April 26th. The coffee and cookies will be for sale by donation in the 

front hall. Thanks for helping us help the cause! 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

 
May 2- Class and Team 
photos 

May 4-Gr. 6 Band 
Festival 

May 7-Kid’s run 
@9:00am 

May 8-Earthquake Drill 
@10am 

CPAPA meeting @6:30 
in art room 

Final day to order 
yearbooks 
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Students, bring your toonies to school next week and help support a good cause!  On Monday, May 1st - 
Wednesday May 3rd , Blue Pod will be selling candy bags for $2 per bag during Nutrition Breaks. All proceeds 
go to pediatric cancer research. The sale will take place in the main foyer.   

 
 

 


